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DEP Top Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette; Harrisburg eyes new uses for unspent green building funds 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/19/Harrisburg-eyes-
new-uses-including-natural-gas-incentives-for-unspent-green-building-funds/stories/201604190003 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Reclamation work at the Mather coal refuse site nearly finished 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160418/reclamation_work_at_the_mather_coal_refuse_site_nearly_finished_ 
 
Air 
Express Times: Why burning polluted mountainside near Superfund site is a good idea 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/index.ssf/2016/04/why_burning_polluted_mountains.html 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: BNY Mellon achieves carbon neutral status 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/bny-mellon-achieves-carbon-neutral-
status.html 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette; Harrisburg eyes new uses for unspent green building funds 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/19/Harrisburg-eyes-
new-uses-including-natural-gas-incentives-for-unspent-green-building-funds/stories/201604190003 
 
Mainline Media News: Preliminary open space preservation district plan OK’d for Knox Home project 
http://mainlinemedianews.com/articles/2016/04/18/main_line_times/news/doc5714f778b9b4c898335
304.txt 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: With important customers, steam heat facilities eyed by state regulations 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/19/With-important-
customers-steam-heat-facilities-eyed-by-Pennsylvania-regulations-PUC-NRG-
Energy/stories/201604120002 
 
Reading Eagle: Sustainability and Innovation Hub opens on college campus in Pottstown 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sustainability-and-innovation-hub-opens-on-college-
campus-in-pottstown#sthash.6NKIqUet.dpuf 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Sustainable community hosts open house 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/life/2016/04/19/sustainable-community-hosts-open-
house/83218594/ 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: College's energy center has new director 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/colleges-energy-center-has-new-
director.html 
 
Emergency Response 
 
York Daily Record: Red flag warning: Risk for rapid spread of wildfire 
http://www.ydr.com/story/weather/2016/04/19/red-flag-warning-risk-rapid-spread-wildfire/83220556/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Game Commission: Westmoreland County wildfire contained 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/westmoreland/2016/04/18/Game-Commission-Westmoreland-
County-wildfire-contained/stories/201604180177 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Crews attack St. Clair forest fire 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10326757-74/fire-crews-forest 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: DCNR says ‘tinderbox’ conditions leading to wildfires 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160418/dcnr_says_x2018tinderboxx2019_conditions_leading_to_wildfires 
 
Mining 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Reclamation work at the Mather coal refuse site nearly finished 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160418/reclamation_work_at_the_mather_coal_refuse_site_nearly_finished_ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Philadelphia Tribune: Remark over shale drilling targeting poor areas sparks uproar 
http://www.phillytrib.com/news/remark-over-shale-drilling-targeting-poor-areas-sparks-
uproar/article_b4747be0-18bc-5772-8594-e526d58d5af8.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times:Pennsylvania sees rig count drop last week 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/pennsylvania-sees-rig-count-drop-last-
week.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Oilfield services firm closes on $90M in funding 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/oilfield-services-firm-closes-on-90m-in-
funding.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT earns environmental certification 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/eqt-earns-environmental-certification.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post Gazette: Pittsburgh gasoline prices up another 8 cents to $2.27 a gallon 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/04/18/Pittsburgh-
gasoline-prices-up-to-2-27/stories/201604180136 
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Philadelphia Newsworks: NJ issues draft permit for B.L. England coal plant to switch to natural gas 
power 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/homepage-feature/item/92925-nj-issues-draft-permit-for-bl-
england-coal-plant-to-switch-to-natural-gas-power?linktype=hp_impact 
 
York Dispatch: Adjusting to life – and leaner wallets – after the gas boom 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/04/19/adjusting-life-leaner-wallets-gas-
boom/83221916/ 
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cheswick-built coolant pump arrives at Georgia power station 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/04/18/cheswick-built-coolant-pump-arrives-at-
georgia.html 
 
Waste 
 
Montgomery County Times Herald: J.P. Mascaro & Sons celebrates Earth Day every day 
http://www.timesherald.com/general-news/20160418/jp-mascaro-sons-celebrates-earth-day-every-day 
 
Chester County Times: Art? Trash? It’s both, as the Trashy Women celebrate creative recycling 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/04/18/108204/art-trash-it-s-both-as-the-trashy-women-
celebrate-creative-recycling 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Making a positive impact: Little Juniata River Association holds cleanup event 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2016-04-18/Front_Page/Making_a_positive_impact.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Communities deal with storm water projects 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/communities-deal-with-storm-water-
projects/article_9e238363-7836-5cf9-8331-c854525483ac.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Elevated lead levels found in Milford Middle School 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/elevated-lead-levels-found-in-milford-middle-
school/article_49aad022-0586-11e6-a1b0-0b91e049f2d0.html 
 
Bucks Local News: Pennsylvania American Water Company plans $600K water line upgrade in Lower 
Makefield, Falls townships 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/articles/2016/04/18/yardley_news/news/doc5714f0e1bd75c0167681
78.txt 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Derry Township targets October start for stormwater fees 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160415/CPBJ01/160419842/derry-township-targets-october-start-for-
stormwater-fees 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: EPA should cease operating under a double standard 
http://lewistownsentinel.com/page/content.detail/id/582827/EPA-should-cease-operating-under-a-
double-standard.html?nav=5003 
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